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Background note 

This is an annual report from September 2010-August 2011 following the second full year of operation 

of the Minor Use Minor Species/Limited markets policy for veterinary medicinal products. Management 

Board endorsed the policy on which this scheme is based in July 2009. 

Matters for consideration 

The policy has been well received by applicants and 26 separate applications were classified in the 

second year of operation. The Agency and CVMP support the continuation of this policy for another 

year. The reporting period will move to calendar year format and the next report will be presented at 

the first MB meeting in 2013. 

The annex to the report contains details of the products classified and as such contains confidential 

information which should not be published on the external website. 

 

 


